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 In 2018 the Williamson County Sheriff’s Office received a Camera Grant for the purchase of 

10 in-car video systems.  This brought our total number of cameras to 18.  All of the Camera systems 

were installed by the deadline and were placed into immediate use. 

 The camera recordings are downloaded into a computer workstation by the Deputy and 

stored.  Supervisors can review each video by date and time.  Copies of arrests and or citations 

when requested by the States Attorney’s Office are copied and transferred to a DVD for evidentiary 

purposes. 

 Attached to this report is a pdf file of the documented cases that video would have been 

used.  I would like to thank the Illinois Law Enforcement Training and Standards Board, The 

Governor of Illinois and the Illinois General Assembly for making these funds available to server our 

community and protect our officers. 

 

Professionally, 

 

Lt Karl Gusentine  

Williamson County Sheriff’s Office 

404 N Vanburen St , Marion Illinois 
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